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NOTICE REGARDING CHILD CARE CENTERS AND SCHOOL READINESS 
PROGRAMS ADMINISETERD BY PUBLIC SCHOOL SYSTEMS 

 
  
The Smart Start Preschool Program is administered by the Plymouth Board of Education.  State 
law exempts public school districts from licensure by the Office of Early Childhood.  Thus, the 
Plymouth Board of Education is not licensed by the Office of Early Childhood to provide this 
program. 
 


